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Besides the Texas Bluebonnets looking beautiful, April started with Kindergarten 

Roundup Packets ready for pick up! We have already given many out to prospective 

kinders for next school year! 

Lifetouch came on the 1st for Spring Pictures and group pictures. There were a lot of 

Easter outfits among the groups.  

StuCo ran a Penny Wars all week from the 6th to the 10th. Grade levels competed against 

each other. Only pennies count toward their totals. Some sly playing has been going on. A 

few dollars have made their way to some of the grade buckets! Those count against their 

totals! Proceeds from this and movie night go toward teacher appreciation gifts. 

Our wonderful PTO will be hosting an Ice Cream Bar for the teachers and staff during the 

day on the 14th. They always take good care of us. They are truly AWESOME!! 

Mr. Dennis Lee and Nana Puddin’ will be visiting our campus on the afternoon of the 

14th! If you have not seen him before, it would be worth a trip out here. He is very 

motivational and fun to watch! The students will be amazed! 

On the 16th, we recognized our parent Volunteers with a luncheon commemorating 

National Volunteer Week. Everyone was delighted with the good food and the appreciation. 

Thanks to our Hospitality Team! 

There will also be a showing of “Toy Story” on the evening of the 17th. This event is 

sponsored by the Stu-Co, student council, and is one of their fund raisers.  Admission is 

free, but available there will be:  make-your-own sundaes, pizza, and beverages for 

purchase. Start time is 6:30 pm in the MES cafeteria. 

 



We are proud to announce that MES had four 5th grade students who entered their 

Science Fair Projects in the TWU Science Fair.  The students will compete on Saturday 

the 11th.   

Fish Camp will be wrapping up on the 15th. All of the students have been studying 

diligently. Third through fifth grades will be taking various STAAR tests the following week 

the 20th, 21st, and 22nd. We know that they will do their very best! 

On the night of the 23rd, the Kindergarteners will be performing their musical, “It’s 

Spring”.  The program begins at 6:30 pm. The students always do a great job! 

Bloomfield One-Room Schoolhouse will be the destination for 4th graders the week of 

the 27th. Students will dress to fit the late 18th century rural schoolhouse setting and 

experience a little bit about the history of the schoolroom. This is located in Pilot Point and 

is a great teaching tool for teachers. 

Kindergarten Roundup will be the 30th from 5 to 7 pm in the MES cafeteria. We are 

expecting great numbers, evidenced by the interest we have had so far. 

 

We at Monaco Elementary wish you a Happy Easter!!  

 

 

 


